Commonwealth Edison

One Fist National Plaza, Chicago. llhnois

Address Reply to Post Office Box 767
Chicago. lilinois 60690

October 19, 1984

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

-ib ject: Byron Generating Station Units 1 and 2
Braidwood Generating Station Units 1 and 2
Mechanical Equipment Qualification
NRC Docket Nos. 50-454/455 and 50-456/457

Reference (a): July 3, 1984 letter from T. R. Tramm to
H. R. Denton.

Dear Mr. Denton:

This letter provides additional information regarding the
environmental qualification of mechanical equipment for Byron and
Braidwood stations. NRC review of this information is necessary to
close Outstanding Item 7 of the Byron SER.

In Attachment 3 to reference (a) we indicated that the air
diaphrams on the pressurizer PORV's would be replaced because
complete environmental qualification of the installed diaphrams
could not be established. At the request of the NRC Staff, we have
confirmed that those diaphrams have been replaced on Byron 1.

Please address further questions regarding this matter to
this office.

Very truly yours,
R T A bwmn

T. R. Tramm
Nuclear Licensing Administrator
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